 Dear Parents,
[bookmark: _GoBack]A very warm welcome to Jack and his family. Jack has settled in very nicely and we are so happy that he joined our school!
On Monday we worked with the athlete Beth Dobbin- please see website. On Tuesday we made our own batter and ate delicious pancakes!
This week our book was ‘Oliver’s vegetables’. In English, we wrote our own books, sequencing the days of the week and writing the matching vegetables. In Maths, we have worked on money and problem solving.
We have learned about the artist Arcimboldo and made our own art with food; also we planted beans in zip bags and different seeds in bottles.
Next week:	 - Forest School on Wednesday with Bethan! Please refer to the forest school letter for clothing. 
Dates for your diary:	 - Open morning for science week: Tuesday 14th March
· Trip to Think Tank: Friday 17th March
· Celebration assembly: Friday 24th March
· Parents evening: 28th/29th March
· Maths morning with parents: Friday 31st March, 9.00-9.30
Please come and see us if you have any questions or concerns. Thank you for your support. 
Have a lovely weekend!
Class 1 team











	
